April 13, 1994
Dear Mr. Geary:

Thank you for your letter of March 24, 1994. You wrote the
right person for a response this time.

I checked with the manager and he didn’t remember receiving
your letter but managers have poor memories.

I checked the log and your report verifies your reception of

KINY Radio fot the period Sunday morning July 18, 1993.
We were opeating with a power of 10KW on 800KHZ. We are
10KW Days and 5KW at night.

My wife and I take a trip to the northern part of the state
every fall and pass through the Yukon. Usually when we stay
at a motel and catch the KINY Skip signal into the area
about 8-9 at night. It wusually fades out after that.

We alway make a point of staying a couple of days at
Whitehorse. 1Its a great place for a visit.

I first started with KINY back in 1947 when the station was
on 1460 KHZ. In the early 50’ we moved to 800KHZ. Not
quite as good for dx but better locally.

Hope to meet you on one of your trips.

Best regards,

Charles M. Gray C.E. (KL7IG)




